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UPS Update [1]

July 26, 2023 by Staff [2]

In the July 2023 PSC newsletter, we let you all know of a potential UPS strike on July 31st. 
We are happy to report that on July 25th UPS and its union workers reached a tentative 
agreement on a 5-year labor contract which avoids a strike.

With this agreement, shipments are expected to continue without disruption.
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